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Samantha Morrison. Parent Governor. 

 

My name is Samantha Morrison. I am the mother of two young daughters who are currently in years one 

and three at Brunton First School.    

I am a Parent Governor and a member of the Curriculum and Performance Committee. I am delighted to 

have been given the opportunity to be involved in shaping the education of the children and influence the 

strategic direction of the school. There are hundreds of children at Brunton First who benefit from the 

Governors’ contributions, and it’s a privilege to be a part of that.  

And as a parent of children in the school, I have a vested interest in knowing how the children spend a 

large part of their day - and being able to shape thoughts and ideas on how we can enhance their 

experience further.  

The skills I have developed in my career as a Product Marketing Manager within the finance and 

accounting software industry play well into the parent governor role - I have a strategic mindset and am 

not one to shy away from asking questions.  

But I also relish being part of a team, and I know that Mrs Armstrong, Mrs Appleby and the team at 

Brunton are not only dedicated members of staff, but also members of the local community – all of whom 

have the same focus; ensuring the children receive the best possible education, in the best possible 

environment, with the best group of teachers and Governors helping to deliver this. 

There is no denying that the role of the Parent Governor will be highly rewarding and satisfying.  It’s the 

perfect opportunity to make a difference all-round, and that’s what appeals to me the most about being a 

parent governor.  

I feel privileged to be part of the Governors at Brunton and look forward to contributing to their future and 

continued success. 

 

 

 

 


